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Year 6 Transition to Secondary School

Please note that this is the usual organisation for secondary transfer. Our school is not 
usually contacted by any secondary school to confirm arrangements until around May.

• On request from the secondary school, the Year 6 teachers complete a 
secondary transition form for each child. This usually includes information 
on: attendance, levels the child is currently working at, predicted SATs 
levels, engagement in homework and extra curricular activities, hobbies, 
strengths and weaknesses, friendship groups and general characteristics. 

• A separate SEND form is completed if appropriate.
• In addition, a member of the staff from the secondary school will usually 

visit our school or carry out an online call to discuss each child further with 
the Year 6 teachers. 

• Usually, separate SEND conversations are held with a member of the SEND 
team from the secondary school to discuss children where appropriate. 



• Often, a member of staff from the secondary school visits our school to 
introduce themselves and talk to the children.

• Usually, the secondary schools hold induction days for all the Year 6 
children transferring to their school. Children usually receive notification 
of their tutor groups prior to these induction days. It is the secondary 
schools choice as to which children they put in each tutor group.

• We may suggest to the secondary school that extra visits for a particular 
child may be helpful.  The secondary school then decides if this would be 
appropriate and if it is something they can offer.

• During Term 6, the Year 6 children, will be involved in a series of 
transition activities in class to help them to prepare for their new 
adventure.

• We strongly advise that if you have a question or concern that you wish 
to raise about your child’s transfer to their chosen secondary school, you 
contact the school and they will help  you to get in touch with the 
appropriate member of staff.


